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Summer Term 2015   

 

As a school we are focussing on maths this half term. All 

children have been busy 

improving their measuring 

skills this week, the Juniors 

have made scale models of 

themselves and the Infants 

have been measuring amounts 

in l and ml. Children need as 

many practical activities as 

possible to improve these 

skills so please do involve 

them at home in anything you are doing that involves weighing 

and measuring. 

 

Congratulations! 

Star of the Week Awards 

 

Congratulations to the following children who received Star of the week awards in our 

last celebration worship: Owen for hard work and perseverance in his writing and Grace 

for her kindness shown around school. 

 
General News 

 

Foundation Stage 

We are very excited to be setting up a separate foundation stage class so that three 

year olds can join us in the mornings from September. The booking forms are now being 

circulated. If you would like a form, or know anyone else who is looking for a pre-school 

place, please contact Mrs Ient in the office or download a form from our website.  

 

Langton concert 

As you will be aware the choir have been busy rehearsing for the Langton concert on 

Wednesday, and we also have some musicians who will be playing some solo pieces. 

Because the church at is so small, Reverend Clive has asked us to issue tickets to 

parents to ensure that there are enough places for everyone. We have 50 tickets so 

there are enough for two per family with a few spare. The children who are performing 

have already had the opportunity to book tickets but if any other parents would like to 

come please complete the attached form and we will send tickets home with your child. 
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Sports day 

We will be hosting some more traditional sports day events this year, commencing at 

2.00pm please do come along to watch and encourage all our children, you might want to 

bring rugs or folding chairs to (hopefully) enjoy the races in the sunshine.   

 

Homework 

Please can we remind parents that children are expected to read at home three times a 

week, they have spellings to learn for their spelling test and also have times tables and 

space mission targets to work on. The juniors bring home a reading activity each week 

based on their guided reading book, and normally have topic based homework too. If 

your child tells you they have no homework please help them to work on their space 

mission maths targets as we are hoping that all children will move up to the next level 

by the end of term. 

 

Cool Milk 

You will find in your child’s book bag tonight a leaflet about Cool Milk.  Milk is free for 

the under 5’s and available for older children at a subsidised price.  Should you wish 

your child to start having milk please register your child by following the instructions 

provided in the leaflet. 

 

Governor News 

 

A message from Collette: 

The next meeting of the full GB is on Monday. Just before that the Federation 

Governing Body will get together for the first time. We will start to look at how we will 

work in September. It's not too late to put yourself forwards to be co-opted if you are 

interested! In the meantime Kirkby Fleetham's governors will be making sure 

everything is ship shape for the end of term and ready for the changes ahead. 

 

Next week in school 

 

Next week’s menu will be following the North Yorkshire County Caterers week 3 menu. 

 

Saturday   Football and fun tournament at Thornton Watlass 

Monday Mrs Moodie supply in the Junior class 

                Full governors meeting 6.30pm 

Wednesday  Langton Concert 6pm 

Thursday Sports day. Please arrive for a 2pm start 

Friday   Year 2 cluster art activity at South Otterington 1pm 

             Year 6 induction SFX  

 

 

 

 



Diary Dates 

 

13.6.15  (Saturday) Thornton Watlass football competition - Y2 -6 

17.6.15                       6.00pm Langton Concert 

18.6.15                       2.00pm Sports day 

19.6.15                       Y2 to South Otterington – Art workshop 

                                  Y6 transition day SFX 

23.6.15 -24.6.15        Jonas Centre trip 

26.6.15                     Cricket afternoon East Cowton – No parent worship 

30.6.15                     Y5 ICT workshop at Ainderby Steeple school 

1.7.15                        Y6 leaver’s service Ripon Cathedral 

6.7.15                       Transition day – new teachers in school 

9.7.15                       KS1 to Appleton Wiske for an alien tea party 

10.7.15                      Art day  

13.7.15                      Annual reports to parents 

15.7.15                      Summer performance 

16.7.15                      Reserve Sports day 

17.7.15                      Break up for the summer holidays 

7th and 8th Sept        Staff training days 

9.9.15                        SCHOOL OPENS 

 
 

 
 
 
 

I would like to reserve _____________________tickets for the summer music concert at St 
Wilfrid’s church, Little Langton on Wednesday 17th June  
 
Signed ___________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent of _________________________________________ 


